
 

City of Hesperia 
 

  

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
    OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following Public Hearings scheduled for the Regular Meeting of the 
Hesperia Development Review Committee on Wednesday, June 4, 2025, beginning at 10:00 am in the 
Joshua Room located at 9700 Seventh Ave, Hesperia, Ca 92345, has been continued to the next regular 
scheduled meeting on Wednesday, June 18, 2025. 

1. TPM25-00001 Consideration of Tentative Parcel Map No. 20821(TPM25-00001) to subdivide one 4.2-
acre parcel into five lots of an existing industrial park within the General Manufacturing (I2) zone located 
west of Darwin Avenue, approximately 300 feet south of Eucalyptus Street (Applicant: Trac Pham; APN:  
0415-242-11) Staff Assigned: Robert Flores 

 
Any person interested in the proposal may contact the Planning Department at 9700 Seventh Avenue, 
Hesperia, California, (760) 947-1224 during normal business hours.  The pertinent information will be 
available for public inspection at the above address. 
 
I, Maricruz Montes, Secretary to the Planning Commission, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted the 
foregoing Notice of Continuance of Public Hearing on Tuesday June 3, 2025, at 8:30 am pursuant to 
California Government Code and Hesperia Resolution No. 2007-101. 
 

      
 ________________________ _______ 

      Maricruz Montes  
      Planning Specialist   
 


